
Sherdley Primary School 

Behaviour Newsletter 

Hello everyone! Welcome to Sherdley’s behaviour newsletter! A huge welcome back to all of our children and families — we missed you over the 

break! There are lots of exciting events to look forward to this year so please keep your eye on the school app and your child’s class webpage. In 

the meantime, if you have any queries or concerns, please feel free to speak to a member of the team! Enjoy the term!  

 

Here is a quick reminder of how 

many house points are needed to 

earn certificates. 

Bronze = 50 

Silver = 200 

Gold = 500 

Platinum = 1500 

Diamond = 2000 

Platinum and Diamond winners also get 

a voucher as a prize! 

Get collecting! 

Don’t forget, we have been  looking at 

some of the  fantastic parental support 

out there to support you with everything 

from  children’s anxiety to high school 

transition.  

Our school vision! 

This year we will be focusing more 

on our school vison! 

Our school vision is: 

‘Growing together, 

respecting each oth-

er.’  

Our school values! 

Potential 

Aspiration 

Challenge  

Resilience  

Family 

So far this year we have earned 109,117 house points! 

What an AMAZING  

achievement!  



Who’s who? 


